

## Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS

Nueva Ecija St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City www.depedqc.ph



September 24, 2012

## MEMORANDUM TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents Division/District/Supervisors All Principals of Public Secondary Schools

- 1. Attached is a letter from Ana Maria V. Cabel, DVM, Chief, Veterinary Services Division, Quezon City Health Department dated September 18, 2012, contents which are self- explanatory for the information and guidance of all concerned.
- 2. Particular attention is invited to paragraph # 2 and 3 regarding the mechanics of the said event.
- 3. Poster making contest will be held on September 28, 2012 (Friday) 1 p.m at the Quezon City Hall lobby.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

AUREA M. LOPEZ, M.D. Medical Officer V. Health and Nutrition Section



## Republic of the Philippines QUEZON CITY HEALTH DEPARTMENT Veterinary Services Division

September 18, 2012

DR. AUREA M. LOPEZ
Chief, Health and Nutrition Section
Division of City School
Quezon City

MADAM,

In line with the "World Rabies Day" which will be held on September 28, 2012, we will conduct on the spot "Poster Making Contest". We are inviting students from our public schools to participate in this activity. This contest aims to create awareness among children on rabies and to inculcate the importance of PET RESPONSIBLE OWNERSHIP. The theme of the contest is

## "RABIES - FREE Quezon City"

(Responsible Pet Owner by Prevention and Management)

There will be 46 participating Public High Schools, One(1) student per school(2<sup>nd</sup> yr to 3<sup>rd</sup> yr HS). The top ten (10) best posters will be selected to award the 1<sup>st</sup> - 3<sup>rd</sup> prizes and seven(7) consolation prizes.

Mechanics: the participants will be given three (3) hours to compose and finalize their entries based on the following criteria: 40% relevance to the theme, 30% originality, 20% creativity, 10% neatness/worksmanship.

The venue will be at the Quezon City Hall lobby.

We truly appreciate your support in this activity.

Very respectfully,

ANA MARIA V. CABEL DVM Chief, Veterinary Services Division